
 
From: Matt Clout   
Sent: 29 June 2025 17:08 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ex Friends School planning permission 
 
Hi  
 
As a local resident I feel will do not have enough green spaces in Saffron Walden and this planning 
application will not help matters. It will as increases pressure on the roads by adding to the traffic. 
This will be another case of the more houses no extra doctors, dentist or schools being built. 
 
Kind regards  
Matthew Clout 

 




